
    CLASS OF '64

      MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP FUND

In 1989 we established the "Class of '64 Memorial Scholarship" in honor of our 25th class reunion.

This was just the beginning and it is our continued goal that contributions be made to this

scholarship fund for many years.  We would like to suggest that anytime in the future you have

a special remembrance to make, consider a donation to this special scholarship fund.

Donations may be made to this fund at any time and may be sent to:

Class of 1964

c/o Scholarship Committee

420 Fenway Drive

Lima, OH   45804

We are pleased to announce the following scholarship recipients:

1990 Victoria Nichols daughter of Carol (Brillhart) Nichols '64

1991 Heather Stoddard daughter of Robert Stoddard '64

1992 Mike Kuzel son of Sue (Cover ) Kuzel Rogge '64

1993 Chad Barnhardt son of Bob Barnhardt '64

1994 John Freuh son of Linda (Latham) Freuh '64

1995 Carrie Golden daughter of Linda (Rader) Golden '62

1996 Nicholas Stayonovich son of Steve Stayonovich '64

1997 Anthony Delph son of George Delph '64

1998 Jennifer Doute daughter of James Doute '64

1999 Stacy Stayonovich daughter of Steve Stayonovich '64

2000 No scholarship awarded

2001 Deanna Reynolds daughter of Dave Reynolds '64

2002 Janelle Moore daughter of Greg Moore '76

2003 Carin Horne daughter of Henry Horne '63

2004 Joe Brenneman son of Susan Elliott '68

2005 Greg Anderson grandson of Nancy Ward '64

2006 Rachel Hoff daughter of Kurt '76 & Christine Hall Hoff '78

2007 Sarah Esmonde daughter of Mike Esmonds '78

2008 Katelyn Miller granddaughter of Gerald Briggs '64

2009 Nykel Simpson granddaughter of Rebecca Gales '64


